
by Terri Groh, District Alliance Women’s Director

I love the theme that the national Alliance Women’s team came up with for the next
two years - His Masterpiece. This year we will be diving into being “jars of clay.” The
theme verse is Isaiah 64:8 which says, “Yet you, Lord, are our Father. We are the clay,
you are the potter; we are all the work of your hands.”

As we allow the Lord to work in our lives and shape us into women He can use, He is
glorified. That takes us being willing to be pliant in His hands. This is the theme of our
upcoming Fall Refocus retreat and I look forward to digging into this topic.

I am excited to announce that Alliance Women is offering a monthly devotional that
you can use either individually or in a group setting. It starts with a question, then the
devotional, followed by 3-4 group questions and a closing prayer.   There are writers
from the U.S. Alliance Women, as well as a couple from Alliance World Fellowship
Women’s Ministries. I will include them individually in each month’s newsletter or you
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can print out the booklet which is found under resources on the National
Alliance Women’s website. 

The exciting thing about these devotionals is that they have been translated
into Spanish and French and will soon be translated into Hmong and
Japanese. They will be used by Alliance World Fellowship for their women’s
ministry. If you would like the Spanish or French translation for the introduction
and the first month, I have those and can make them available to you. Just
send me an email at terrigroh@yahoo.com.

God is on the move through Alliance Women and I’m excited to be a part of
that and I hope you are too!

2024-2025 Rise Up
National Project

District goal of $12,000 - MET
We raised $20,940.30!

Great job, women of the
Northeastern District!
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Our district Alliance Women continue to have the
Pompidou Guest House in Libreville, Gabon, Africa as
our district overseas project. 

Our district Alliance Women leadership team voted to
raise $1,500 in 2024-2025 for repairs and updates to
the home including the room pictured here. 

We met our goal and raised $1,571 and the guest house
was able to put in new flooring and updates to the
room. Thank you Alliance Women!

Pompidou Guest House
Libreville, Gabon

Registration for the 2025-2026 Empower program is now open. 
You can register using this link

https://empowerworldwide.churchcenter.com/.../events/2779479

Registration Deadline: August 10, 2025

EMPOWER REGISTRATION OPENEMPOWER REGISTRATION OPEN

https://empowerworldwide.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/2797305















